
 

OMC TO OBTAIN NEW COVID 

VACCINE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Sept. 14, 2023 

 

  

 On Monday, September 14, 2023, the Food and Drug Administration 

approved an updated COVID-19 Vaccine which promises improved protections 

against the Omicron variant. The new vaccine provides better protection against 

serious consequences of COVID-19, including hospitalization and death. 

 

 Outpatient Medical Center is in the process of obtaining the new vaccine in 

order to best serve the public. Temporarily, COVID-19 Vaccinations will be 

postponed until OMC obtains doses of the new vaccines.  

 

 Patients desiring to receive a vaccine are asked to call their clinic (see list 

below) and be placed on a waiting list. Once OMC acquires the new vaccine, patients 

on the waitlist will be notified and scheduled for appointments.  

 

 Similar to the Flu, COVID-19 is a virus that mutates. The new vaccine is an 

mRNA vaccine has been synthesized to best protect against strains that are currently 

circulating, specifically the Omicron variant. 

 

OMC is an option for you, because caring for you is what we do! For more 

information call the nearest OMC Clinic. More information on clinic locations and 

services can be found at www.outpatientmedical.org.  
 

NATCHITOCHES CLINIC 
1640 BREAZEALE SPRINGS ST. 

NATCHITOCHES, LA 71457 

(318) 352-9299 

 

LEESVILLE CLINIC 
908 S. 10TH STREET 

LEESVILLE, LA 71446 

(337) 238-1274 

 

TALLULAH CLINIC 
804 N. BEECH STREET 

http://www.outpatientmedical.org/


 

TALLULAH, LA 71282 

(318) 574-1453 

 
 

(NOTE: For information about this news release, contact Colie Plaster, Public Information Coordinator 

at info@outpatientmedical.org) 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@outpatientmedical.org

